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LETTER OF INTENT 
 
  
This will confirm that I, Martha Fiennes, have read the screenplay 
by William Paul Burns based on the published novel written by 
Mikhail Lermontov entitled "A Hero of Our Time".  
 
I think the project is very interesting. I have a passion to do a 
feature film of this size, ambition and nature and feel I will bring in 
a definitive screen version of the novel. I would be pleased to 
discuss with you a deal to direct a motion picture based on the 
screenplay, subject to coming to terms on compensation, 
schedule and other customary terms.  We can also discuss cast 
suggestions. 
 
Martha Fiennes 
 
 


